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I am writing in support of SB 679 that will provide dollars to complete a hiking trail 

along the Oregon Coast.   Oregonians have always been supportive of outdoor 

activities.   To be able to hike the Oregon coast is a new adventure to explore by 

sections or the entire thru hike.   The most important benefit of this bill is to make this 

hike safe by keeping hikers off the busy dangerous roads.     

 

Besides benefiting Oregonian hikers it will bring tourist dollars to the state as hikers 

from around the world will come to do this special hiking tour.   I personally travel to 

Europe each year to do thru hiking tours like this to enjoy hotels and restaurants 

along the way.    

 

Thanks for your support 


